
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
INSTALLATION OF RAMPED PARALLEL CYCLE CROSSING & ZEBRA CROSSING 
BECKSIDE, GAMSTON 
 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council is proposing to install 
a humped parallel cycle and zebra crossing across Beckside, Gamston. 
 
The proposed ramped zebra and parallel (cycle) crossing will be located on Beckside 
approximately 54 metres east of its junction with Coledale. It is being installed to assist pedestrians 
crossing Beckside, pedestrians traveling to the nearby, primary school, shopping facilities and 
Lings Bar Hospital.  
 
The crossing will have a controlled area, indicated by zig-zag markings, along the carriageway 
where parking and loading will be prohibited. The effects of the road hump will be a single 75mm 
high, 10.5m long (including approach ramps), flat-topped road hump (plateau). 
 
The location of the proposed crossing is shown on the attached plan, TP2150257/002. 
 
As required under Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (parallel cycle and zebra 
crossing) and Section 90A - 90I of the Highways Act 1980 (traffic calming hump), I hereby enclose 
for your attention the statutory public notice stating the County Council’s intention to introduce the 
parallel cycle and zebra crossing crossing and road hump on Beckside, Gamston. 
 
All comments/objections should be sent to either the e-mail address or postal address below (stating 
grounds and quoting ref. Beckside, Gamston – Ramped Crossing). Any observations on these 
proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 31st October 2021. If your 
comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals please clearly state this and the reasons 
for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through the County Council’s 
procedures at the appropriate time. Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire 
County Council as appropriate. If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see 
our Privacy Notice: www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
  

  Your ref:   

My ref: Beckside, Gamston – 
Ramped Crossing 

Date: 4th October 2021 

  



Yours faithfully 
  

 
     
Priyesh Mistry 
Project Engineer Major Projects 
 
Tel: 0115 993 2723  
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 
Postal address: 
Design Manager, 
Via East Midlands,  
Major Projects and Improvements,  
Bilsthorpe Depot, 
Bilsthorpe Business Park,   
Eakring Road,  
Bilsthorpe,  
Nottinghamshire,  
NG22 8ST 


